My intervention during the Urgent
Question on Northern Ireland:
Restoring Devolution, 21 October 2019

John Redwood (Wokingham) (Con): The DUP is understandably very unhappy about
the customs and single market arrangements in the agreement, so will the
Government table a free trade agreement and get on with it, because that
would help?

The Secretary of State for Northern Ireland (Mr Julian Smith): I am not
responsible for the European negotiations.
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